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TOWN OF SUDBURY 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 
In accordance with the provisions of MGL Chapter 41, Section 81W and the Sudbury Planning 
Board Rules and Regulations Governing the Subdivision of Land, the Planning Board will hold a 
public meeting on September 11, 2019 at 7:30 p.m. in Lower Town Hall, 322 Concord Road, 
regarding an application submitted by Mark Taylor, Applicant and Owner, and Liberty Ledge 
LLC, Owner, for a Minor Amendment to the Bittersweet (aka Camp Sewataro) Definitive 
Subdivision Decision regarding roadway construction standards and implementation timeline. 
The subject property is situated on approximately 50 acres of land located on Liberty Ledge, 
Julian’s Way, and Greystone Lane (Assessor’s Map C08, Lots 113-121, 138-152, 154, and 159-
164; Map C09, Lots 112 and 165; and Map D08, Lots 523 and 524) in the Single Residence A-1 
Zoning District. 
 
 
        Stephen Garvin, Chairman 
        Sudbury Planning Board  
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